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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 10th July 2006
Question No 8
Question:
Cllr F. McCarthy
“To ask the Manager to explain what monitoring of dust and noise emissions from road construction takes place throughout the county and whether or not such levels are regularly compared with estimates furnished in any EIS produced for the road projects.”
Reply:
The requirements of the relevant Environment Impact Statement, as approved by An Bord Pleanala, in relation to dust and noise emissions from road construction schemes, are routinely carried out by the contractor in accordance with the terms of the contract with the Council for a particular scheme. 
In practice, complaints regarding dust are referred to the resident engineer on the scheme who takes remedial action as required. This usually takes the form of watering down the local works operational area. 

There are  no specific Regulations in relation to road construction noise.

The Council’s Environmental Health Officers investigate complaints regarding domestic, commercial and industrial dust and noise complaints as they arise.  They do not specifically monitor dust and noise arising from road construction.
